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Welcome to the first edition of the TKE newsletter. In these monthly
newsletters we will be providing information on what the Pi-Lambda

chapter has been up to, and what the plans are for the future of the chapter.
It has been a busy past couple of months for the chapter, and the future is
looking bright. It is going to be a good year for the chapter, and hopefully

sending this newsletter out will not only keep more TeKEs from years past
informed but will also encourage more to come around and hang with the

active chapter. 

Welcome to the TKE Newsletter



RUSH
Fall Rush 2021 was a huge success for
the chapter. In total we got 8 pledges for
the semester. With Victor Sanchez
wrangling the pledges as Hegemon, we
are confident this class will continue to
grow the chapter and keep us a force to
be reckoned with. 

UPCOMING

ALUMNI EVENTS
October 15 Teketoberfest- Help the
actives tackle two kegs that must be gone
by the end of the weekend at the TKE
house
November 13th Alumni Open house-
Come sip on some local beers from
breweries around the valley and hang
with the actives, we will also be showing
the plans for fixing up the house these
next few months.



TOP ALUMNI

DONATIONS 

This will be a section of
every newsletter

containing the top
charitable donations
from alumni to the

chapter

For More Information, Follow Us On:

@unlvtke @unlvtke tkeunlvprytanis@gmail.com

Dave Murrary $220
Caleb Chavez  $201
Aram Kalikian $200
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